

WEEKLY BULLETIN 11-18 September 2018 Volume 59 - Issue 11





Pres Craig Saunders DG Margaret Hassall
Bulletin editors: Yvonne Young and Issa Shalhoub

AG PDG Glenn Wran RI Pres Barry Rassin

Club's Website and Club's Facebook

SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY'S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH

11 September: NO MEETING

18 September: TBA

Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dick Crouch

Future Programs: **25 Sept: TBA**

Fellowship: Dom Fondacaro and Tony Fondacaro

OCTOBER IS ROTARY'S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH

2 Oct: TBA

Fellowship: Jeff Franklin and Wayne Fry

9 Oct: TBA

Fellowship: John Hozack and Bernard Jones

16 Oct: TBA

Fellowship: Michael Mastronardi and Ken Matthews

Club's Calendar		
14-16 Sep	Fri-Sun	RYPEN at Mogo
5 to 7 Oct	Fri-Sun	District Conference , Cooma
10 Oct		Hat Day
12 Oct	Fri	Farmers Festival, gates collecting Entry Fee. Mollymook Oval 2:30pm to 8:00pm
17 Nov	Sat 9 to 9	Relay For Life -12hours Civic Centre

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT, PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the Bulletin editor know.

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday.

BIRTHDAYS: 22 Sept; Jean Crouch, 27 Sept; Irene Travers, 1 Oct; Sonia Workman.
ANNIVERSARIES: None.

Meeting's Report; 4 September 2018

President Craig Saunders welcomed members including District Governor Margaret Hassall, Linda Eadweards and Rodney Tucker.

President Craig reminded members of the upcoming Business Awards this Friday night. Supporting the Milton Ulladulla Bulldogs fundraiser on Friday 12th October 2018 for the drought relief appeal, more details to follow.

International Toast to Dr Sanduk Ruit, Eye Surgeon in Nepal, who has restored the sight of over 100,000 people across Africa and Asia using small-incision cataract surgery.

Secretary Ali Tyquin; email to be sent to members regarding upcoming Domestic Violence workshop in November and Car and Auto show in Gerringong.

Youth Director Andrea Tucker one student attending RYPEN and one student attending Honeywell Summer Engineering Program. District is requesting assistance with the RYPEN camp as the current team is stepping down after the September camp.

International Director Stephen Hladio; looking at supporting numerous projects including Clean Water, Polio, ShelterBox, Operation Cleft, Interplast, RAM and Schools for Freedom.

Almoner Bill Harris all Wednesday's clients are well.

District Governor Margaret Hassall congratulated members of the Milton Ulladulla Rotary Club for having a healthy Club. Encouraged members to Nara Park in Canberra to visit the Peace Bell project of the Rotary Club of Canberra Burley Griffin.

DG Margaret was born in Nowra though grew up in Queensland has two children was a teacher for 53 years, 47 of them at St Patrick's in Cooma.

DG Margaret encouraged members to attend the District Conference in Cooma from 5th to 7th October 2018. With many key note speakers. DG Margaret ensured members that there would be topic to interest all



Meeting's Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. Thank you, Glenn Wran for the photo.

End of Report.

Members who prefer a fish meal please notify Ed Zonneveldt before 12noon on Tuesdays so he can relay your request when he gives the chef the numbers of attendees.

Contact Ed: 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au

Or contact Yvonne if Ed is away: **0418 866 482**, evie **072@bigpond.com**

Please notify Ed or Yvonne if you are an apology or you might be charged the cost of a meal. Thank you.

"PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE"

September's message, Barry Rassin, RI President 2018-19

... The world needs Rotary, and Rotary needs strong clubs and engaged members in order to do more good. It is our responsibility — yours and mine — to make sure everyone who shows an interest in joining Rotary gets an invitation. Make use of the Membership Leads tool at Rotary.org, which helps people who are interested in joining Rotary connect with a club that's right for them. And let's ensure that every member has a reason to stay. By building strong clubs that engage in meaningful projects and have fun along the way, we provide value to our club members that they cannot find anywhere else.

... I challenge you to invite leaders of all ages, men and women, who are looking for a way to give back. By doing so, you will *Be the Inspiration* in your community and help Rotary continue to do good in the world.

Club Toast: "Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve."